Hacker, Marsha

From: Tolley, Sabrina

Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2012 9:35 AM

To: 'Scott Diehl"; Hacker, Marsha

Cce: sue@sueellingson.com

Subject: RE: SW commuter path lighting comments
Scott,

Thank you for your comments. | will share them with PBMVC members and include in the public hearing testimony.

Sabrina Tolley

PBMVC Recording Secretary
City of Madison Transportation
(608) 267-8750
stolley@cityofmadison.com

Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2012 9:31 AM
To: Tolley, Sabrina; Hacker, Marsha

Cc: sue@sueellingson.com

Subject: SW commuter path lighting comments

Hi Sabrina and Marsha,

I am writing to register my comments about the southwest commuter path lighting. I live in Sue Ellingson's
district and had previously written her (cc'ed) about her opposition due to mainly hearing opposition from
people in her district.

My wife and I strongly support lighting the bike path. We are frequent bike commuters and have had several

run-ins or close calls with other bikers / pedestrians at night that are not wearing their own lights, despite our

best efforts to slow down and be safe at night. We feel that it is in the best interest of safety to light the
“southwest commuter path.

We're also fairly alarmed by the NIMBY attitude of the opposition.

Thanks,
Scott Diehl
1002 Gartfield St




